U. S. Department of Justice

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives
Lahoratory Services
6000 Ammendale Road
Ammendale, Maryland 20705-1250

April 30, 2010

TO: Integrated Ballistics Identification System (IBIS) Users
FROM: NIBIN Branch

SUJECT: NIBIN realignment within ATF and Updated Procedures to Request IBIS
Training

Recently the NIBIN program has been transferred from the Office of Enforcement Programs and
Services to the Office of Science and Technology (OST). As a result of this transfer, some of the
duties have been realigned. To make it easier to request IBIS training, we have established the
following e-mail address: nibintraining@atf.gov.

I have attached the NIBIN Training Application. To request training, just fill out the attached
application and have your supervisor send the completed form electronically to
nibintraining(@atf.gov.

If you have any additional questions, you can send them to the NIBIN Training e-mail account,
or they can be directed to the following individuals:

NAME: E-MAIL: PHONE #:

Martin Ols martin.ols@atf.gov (240) 264-3845
Angela (Niki) Mincey-McCall Angela.Mincey-McCall@atf.gov ~ (404) 417-2733
Karen Molina Karen.Molina@atf.gov (240) 264-1434

For your convenience a list of IBIS training classes is also attached. Please look the list over and
if you have anyone interested in getting trained, please let us know.

Also, please note that starting with the May IBIS training course, we are replacing the bullet
acquisitions segment with one on correlation reviews. We have revised the training class
options due to the growing request by past students to get trained on conducting reviews of
correlated images. If you need to be trained on bullet acquisitions, we will schedule you for the
next session where we offer than option.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely:

‘Martin G. Ols
NIBIN Program Manager



